
 
 
Upon constant monitoring of CDC/WHO recommendations, we have made the decision to 
modify instruction to 100% ONLINE. Clinic services will reopen on Monday, March 30. We have 
also made modifications to the hours of our Experience Centers and added ways for our guests 
to shop via phone communication. Please read through this urgent information. It is a difficult 
time for all, but we will get through this together. We are continually amazed at the strength of 
our community and the care of the Inspire Greatness organization. We appreciate your 
commitment to live the Aveda mission. Stay safe and healthy!  
 
Students:  
Classes will be closed Monday and Tuesday, March 16 and 17 to prepare for our move to a 
100% distance online curriculum that will begin on Wednesday, March 18 until Monday, March 
30. Clinic Services will reopen on Monday, March 30. We will continuously monitor and provide 
updates if any extension is to be made.  
 
Guests:  
Our Experience Centers will remain open with modified hours Monday through Saturday from 
9am to 4pm. We will be offering curbside pickup should you would prefer to purchase retail 
products over the phone.  
 
AID: 303.567.7500 x 1031  
AIT: 520.207.3696  
AIP: 801.356.2124  
AIX: 480.219.6921  
 
Team:  
Your Campus Director will be in contact to share all updates.  
 
Prospective Students:  
Our Admissions Dreammakers will be available for tours. Please utilize the contact information 
below to schedule your tour.  
 
AID: 303.578.1970  
AIT: 520.314.3172  
AIP: 801.305.4893  
AIX: 480.867.3916 


